
Lectors - 2021 5pm   9am   10:30am  12 noon 
Oct 9/10 Joan Andrews  Doug Bellwood  Cerelina Berry  Judy MacAlister 
Oct 16/17 Catherine Yantha Anita Garland  Marianne Chapelle Ernie Payette  
Oct 23/24 Mary Teresa Truaisch Vickie Williams  Carol Casey  Anne Marie Georgecutty 
Oct 30/31 Marilyn Guay  Doug Bellwood  Lynn Hipwell  Brett Miller 

 

If you would like to add your name to our weekend lector schedule there is a sign-up sheet on the table at the main church 

doors or you can call the office, (613)968-9950, and leave your name & number and please indicate which Mass time you 

would prefer to read. 

 

Until further notice, the obligation to attend Mass on Sundays and holy days, such as Christmas and Easter, continues to be 

suspended.  Anyone who is not well or uncomfortable attending a public Mass should stay at home and view live-streamed 

Mass. You can find links to online Masses in our Diocese and many other prayer resources at the Archdiocese of Kingston 

website at this link:  https://www.romancatholic.kingston.on.ca/prayer-corner  

 
Our Prayer Network has more than 100 people praying every day for our parish, for those who are sick and for special 

intentions. If you would like to have the Prayer Network to pray for you or your loved one, call or e-mail the parish office 

to get the prayers started. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sacraments:  Anointing of the Sick - Upon request.  Call the office * Marriage - at least 6 months’ notice 
Baptism - Call Father Charles to make arrangements * Reconciliation - By appointment 

    Remember in Prayer: All who are ill, including Maria Andolsek, Joan Andrews, Robert Bancroft, Nora Barber, 

David Bartok, Lynn Barton, Michael Black, Barbara Brennan, Brian Brownson, Joan Chesser, Onie Cleary, Jeff 

Clements, Janet Collins, Gary Cook, Glen Cooper, Cathy Cournier, Gord Davis, Kelly Drake, Bill Drenth, Denis 

Dubreuil, Adri Fair, Betty Lou Fawcett, Holly Finkle, Regan Fleming, Lyanna Flucas, Theresa Ervine Gebicki, Lily 

Hamm, Heather Harvey, Martha Hawkins, Margo Holoway, Hanny Jansen, Patricia Williams Kavanagh, Susan Knapp, 

Orl Kruger, Mike Legere, Anne Marr, Billie Mavety, Alec MacAlister, Colleen McAlister, Bill McAuliffe, Kathy 

Mulder, Brenda Nishimura, Tony O’Connor, Bill Oliver, Ray O’Neill, Ninette Peres, Tanya Pierce, Nicholas Pineau, 

Jack Pitt, Doug Reed, Declan Reed-Breney, Jim Reker, Tara Ritcey, Genevieve Rumsey, Lori Rushlow, Mrs. 

Rutherford, Marie Sauve, Raymond Snair, Audrey Taylor, Michael Taylor, Keith Thompson, Keith Thomson, Richard 

Tye, David VanEssen, Michael Walsh, Anthony Wood, Lily Young, Audrey and Jim. 

 Please pray for the repose of the souls of Anna Moloney, Abigail Smith, Michael Strauss, Catherine Bradford, Sister 

Madelyn Brennan, CND, Loretta Fleming, Lucille Sheridan, Clifford Rivers, Joan Wringe, Emma Healey, Jim Jordan, 

Jim Belanger, Joan Guthrie, Stan Klemencic, Jimmy Koughan, Karla Nichols, Mary Parlee and Joanne Rawson. 

 

INTENTIONS:  for Week of October 10, 2021 
TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

Saturday 5:00 PM  Sunny Joseph 

Sunday 9:00 AM The People of The Parish 
 10:30 AM Benjamin Jayag 
 12:00 PM Fred Temple and Paul Temple 

 

- No Mass Monday Wednesday and Friday this week - 
 

Tuesday 9:00 AM Shawn Gibbons 

Thursday 9:00 AM Erin Ryer 

 

INTENTIONS:  for Week of October 17, 2021 
TWENTY-NINTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

Saturday 5:00 PM Deceased Members of the   
  Laderoute Family 
Sunday 9:00 AM The People of The Parish 
 10:30 AM Special Intentions of Tom Coates 
 12:00 PM Luciano and Elodrico Pascual 
 
 

 

 

 

St. Joseph Church 
t    Rev. Charles McDermott - Pastor    t    Rev. Mr. Bill Garland - Deacon    t 
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399 Victoria Avenue, Belleville, Ontario K8N2E7 
Tel 613-968-9950    Fax 613-969-5544 

stjosephschurch@bellnet.ca           www.stjosephsbelleville.org  
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TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

October 10, 2021 

The Catholic Studies Discussion Group meets each Wednesday at 7 pm in St. Joseph’s Parish Hall. This 

group is ideal for those newly interested in the Roman Catholic Church or for those who want to deepen their 

faith understanding. Some reference material is provided. 

Bundle Sunday Will be held the weekend of October 23rd and 24th. Gather your donations for St. 

Vincent de Paul Society and bring them to St. Joseph’s Church that weekend. The St. Vincent truck 

will be in our parking lot to accept donations before and after each weekend Mass. Remember that all 

of your donations will stay in our community to help the needy in our area. St. Vincent de Paul store is in need of 

volunteers. If you can spare some time on a regular basis, please call the store at (613)966-8005. 

The Archdiocese of Kingston Youth Office has a resource page 

dedicated to outreach during this pandemic. There are prayers, 

videos, seasonal activity ideas, faith formation, live youth nights and 

more! Regularly updated - if you have something to share please 

send it along! www.romancatholic.kingston.on.ca/outreach 

 

St. Joseph Social Justice Committee will meet Thursday, October 

14th at 7pm in the parish centre. 

 

The Bishops of Canada, as a tangible expression of their commitment to walk with the Indigenous Peoples of 

this land along the pathway of hope, are making a nationwide collective financial commitment to support healing 

and reconciliation initiatives for residential school survivors, their families, and their communities. With a target 

of $30 million over up to five years, this will include initiatives in every region of the country.  It is important 

that these efforts are informed by a meaningful conversation with the Indigenous Peoples with whom we share 

the land. Please click the links below to read more details about the Apology issued last Friday and the National 

Financial Pledge released today:  CCCB NATIONAL FINANCIAL PLEDGE (Sept. 27, 2021) 

CCCB APOLOGY TO INDIGENOUS PEOPLES (Sept. 24, 2021) 

 

UNDERSTANDING THE MASS EVEN BETTER: The Pastoral Offices of the Archdiocese of Kingston 

invite you to join us on Zoom as we explore the Mass on a deeper level with presenters like Archbishop Paul 

Andre Durocher, Bishop of Gatineau and Rev. Fr. John Hibbard, pastor of St. Paul The Apostle Church, 

Kingston; Sessions include video presentations followed by small group discussions and sharing of insights. 

They will be held over 4 Thursdays: 7:00pm – 8:15pm - Oct 7th and 21st, Nov 4th and 18th. To join each session 

use this link https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84078863068?pwd=c1JiNEJJdytLanorQ0sva2lyN2hFZz09 

Meeting ID: 840 7886 3068 - Passcode: 946387 The link is also available on the archdiocesan website 

https://www.romancatholic.kingston.on.ca/  For more information, or to receive the link by email, please contact 

Gorett at ore@romancatholic.kingston.on.ca  tel. 613- 548-4461 ext.112. 

 

Birthright Bottles for Babies: Our baby bottle drive will be virtual this year due to COVID. Please collect 

spare change for the month of October. Your donation can then be mailed to Birthright P.O.Box 22092 

Belleville ON K8N 5V7. We also accept e-transfers at belleville@birthright.org. Please include your address 

for an income tax receipt. On-line donations can be made through PayPal and Canada helps.org. Thank you. 

 

Attention all former St. Theresa CSS students and families: We are looking for donations of gently used 

uniforms to assist our school family. Uniforms may be dropped off at St. Theresa’s the main office, 135 Adam 

St, Belleville. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Anita Bedore, Chaplaincy Leader (613)968-6993 X 

2020. Thank you for your help! 

 

SCAM ALERT - Please Note: There is a scam going around now similar to the emailed ones from the past - 

people identifying themselves as priests within the dioceses - are texting parishioners seeking similar monetary 

favors. If you receive a text, you are encouraged to report this new wave of scams to the following website: 

https://www.ontario.ca/page/report-scam-or-fraud  

Notice from Archdiocese of Kingston Regarding Meetings in 

our parish halls: Effective Oct 7, 2021, and upon instruction 

from our Health Units and Provincial Legislation, parishioners 

who plan to attend meetings in our parish hall must show their 

certificate for two doses of Covid-19 vaccine along with photo ID. 

 

Thanksgiving Prayer 
Father in Heaven, Creator of all and source of all goodness and love, please look kindly upon us and 

receive our heartfelt gratitude in this time of giving thanks. Thank you for all the graces and blessings You 

have bestowed upon us, spiritual and temporal: our faith and religious heritage. Our food and shelter, our 

health, the love we have for one another, our family and friends. Dear Father, in Your infinite generosity, 

please grant us continued graces and blessing throughout the coming year. 

This we ask in the name of Jesus, your son and our brother. Amen. 
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Chalice works in impoverished communities to help struggling 

families overcome the cycle of poverty. Education is the first and 

most important step in breaking the cycle. Sponsorship gives 

children the support needed to overcome obstacles so they can 

attend and stay in schiil. Children are selected for sponsorship 

based on need and family circumstances, regardless of race, age, 

ability, gender or religion. Education gives every child the 

opportunity to shine. https://chalice.ca/the-radiance-of-haiti 

Use this link to  Become a sponsor today. 

 

A couple of our young parishioners are selling Girl 

Guide cookies, chocolate and vanilla flavour, to 

support a local group trip to Europe in 2022. Cost is 

$5 per box, please contact 613-967-2238 to arrange for delivery. 

Thank-you, Heather and Daphne Johnston. 

 

Congratulations to the winner of our last 50/50 draw! We thank all 

those who purchased tickets and wish everyone luck on the new draw to 

be held on December 21, 2021. 

Please contact any Knights of Columbus members to purchase or click 

this link https://ontariokofcraffle.5050central.com/?olc=16308 

 

 

 

 

 

Project Rachel is a ministry of healing for 

adults who are suffering from an abortion 

experience in the past. For further 

information, contact St. Mary of Egypt 

Refuge in confidence, at 289-691-6840, or by 

e-mail projectrachel@stmarysrefuge.org. Our 

web page is www.stmaryrefuge.org/rachel. 

Our St. Joseph CWL has prepared special gift 

bags for those who received their First 

Communion recently. If you would like to 

arrange to pick up your gift for your child 

please e-mail the parish office to make 

arrangements.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Any child who was preparing at home for 

the Sacraments of First Communion or 

Confirmation last school year and did not 

yet receive these Sacraments due to 

scheduling issues is asked to contact St. 

Joseph parish office to arrange a  

date. 
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If you would like to contribute to St. Joseph Church on a monthly basis by Automatic Debiting of your account 

please print the form below and attached a VOID cheque and mail to St. Joseph Church or drop it in our mailbox 

at the rectory door. We will set it up for you. Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parish Contacts 
    

   Parish Secretary  Kathleen Henry  968-9950 

   Parish Council   Maureen McNamara  maureenmcnamara99@gmail.com   

   Junior Liturgy   Lise De’Araujo      968-9950 

   CWL    Call the parish office for contact information  

   Grand Knight 16308  Gus Morrissey                GK16308@ontariokofc.ca  

   Deputy Grand Knight 16308 Roger Siegner              roger.siegner@sympatico.ca  

   Franciscans   Deacon Bill Garland  968-9950 

   Senior Choir   Debbie Shaw   968-9950 

   Youth Choir   Lynette Thibeau  968-9950 

 

 
Name _______________________________________     Pre-Authorized Monthly Chequing Program 

 

Address _____________________________________  Apt. __________      ‘Void’ Cheque enclosed 

 

City _____________________ Prov. ______ Postal Code ____________          (Required for pre-authorized transactions) 

 

Telephone ___________________________ E-mail ____________________________________________ 

 
I (we) authorize St. Joseph’s Church, Belleville, Ontario to process a debit, in paper, electronically or by other form in the amount  
 
of:  $ _______________  on my (our) account on the 16th day of each month beginning in _____________________________. 
           (month)  (year) 
 
 
Signature ____________________________________  Date _________________________ 
 
 
Signature ____________________________________  Date _________________________ 
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